
 
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for The Fiber Expansion Project, Entiat, WA, Chelan County, WA-08, 98801 
for the fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity receiving funding for the project is a public entity, the Chelan County PUD, located at 327 N. 
Wenatchee Ave., Wenatchee, WA.  
 
The funding will be spent designing and building the fiber-based infrastructure to serve a minimum of 
220 homes with the excess system capacity to meet new growth in the project area. The funds will cover 
the engineering design cost, project management, labor, inspections and construction, and all material and 
supplies, including fiber-optic cable, conduit and vault systems, splice cases, and patch panels.  

 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

M 
Member of Congress 


